
                                                          
 
  TO: RIVIERA OWNERS             NOVEMBER 7TH  2022 
 FROM: RIVIERA BOARD 
              JIM WALTHOUR SEC. 
              630-240-7209 
 
                     

                     RIVIERA HURRICANE RECOVERY BULLETIN # 15 
 
                     
                      STRUCTURAL ENGINEERING REPORT 
 

• The Building Is Structurally Sound Despite Extensive Damage 
 
• Contractors Are Proceeding With The Demolition and Rebuild.   

 
      Do Not Book Rentals Thru At Least The End Of August 2023 
                   This Date Is Fluid and Could Be Moved Out  
 

• Renters Will Be Turned Away 
• No Owners Allowed On Site 
• Riviera Property Is Under Heavy Reconstruction 
• Claremont Construction and Altieri Are Controlling Property Access 
• Please See The Attached “Loss Of Use” Letter For Insurance  

 
        
               INSURANCE ADJUSTERS CALL MIKE CORRADINO  
                239-233-3923 

 
          PLEASE CONFIRM APPTS WITH 3-5 DAYS ADVANCE NOTICE            
             
                         

 


